Notice


NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TAKE NOTICE:  The Kenesaw Village Board will hold a Public Hearing starting at 8:15 p.m., Tuesday, June 8, 2021 during the regular Board of Trustees Meeting.  
The purpose of the hearing is to hear testimony of support, opposition, criticism, suggestions or observations for a Conditional Use Permit for an Outdoor Storage Container within the limits of the Village of Kenesaw.
	The property that is the subject of this notice and of the public hearing is located in Kenesaw, Nebraska and legally described as follows:

TA Zoning District in NW ¼ SE ¼ Section 34-T8N-R12W.

All Interested citizens may attend and be heard.  The hearing will be held in the Kenesaw Village Hall 109 N Smith Avenue, Kenesaw, NE. 
	Further information shall be maintained at the Office of the Village Clerk, 109 N Smith Avenue, Kenesaw, NE. The Village’s agenda will be available June 4, 2021.
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